[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL]

Inland Revenue
Te Tari Taake

16 September 2022

Dear

I refer to your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) to the
Department of Internal Affairs (DIA). As you know, DIA transferred part of this request to
Inland Revenue on 2 September 2022. The part of your request that was transferred was
the following:

What are my non RealMe alternatives for each of those (government) functions?

MyIR online services

Inland Revenue offers an online service called myIR. This is a secure platform that lets
you manage all your Inland Revenue matters online. You can easily see payments, change
your details, and manage tax and other services using myIR.

RealMe is offered as one way to log into myIR but Inland Revenue’s online service does
not require users to have a RealMe account. For more information on how to register for
a myIR account please visit https://www.ird.govt.nz/topics/myir-secure-online-services.

Publishing of OIA response

Please note that Inland Revenue regularly publishes responses to requests that may be of
interest to the wider public on its website. We consider this response is of public interest
so will publish this response in due course. Your personal details or any information that
would identify you will be removed prior to it being published.

Thank you for your request. I trust that the information provided is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Blank
Domain Lead - Planning, Design & Delivery
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